
St. Anthony of Padua  
Welcomes You! 

The Mission of St. Anthony of Padua, 
Dudley is to gather as a Roman Catholic 

Community, enlightened by the Holy  
Spirit, to rejoice in the Word of God 
and the Feast of the Holy Eucharist. 

REGULAR  MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday: 4:00pm 
Sunday: 8:00am & 10:30am 
Monday-Thursday 7:30am 

 

Every Tuesday-Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament 8am-6:50pm  

Every Tuesday Healing Mass at 7:00pm 
 

Solemnities, Feasts and days of           
Obligations:   As announced 

 

CONFESSIONS:  
Every Tuesday from 9 AM to 5 PM  

Or by  appointment. 
 

MARRIAGES:  For  the Sacrament of         
marriage, please make arrangements at least one 
year in advance. 
 
BAPTISM: Please call the rectory for   
arrangements,  preferably a few months before 
the baby is due. We highly encourage people to         
celebrate baptisms during the week at  your        
convenience or at the weekend Masses.               
Saturdays between 8-11am or at the 4pm Mass. 
Sundays at the 8am, 10:30am Mass or between 
12:30pm-3pm. 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS:  We welcome all      
newcomers to our parish and invite you to  
register as members of our parish family at the 
Parish    office, online or you may see Fr. Daniel 
after the Mass. 
 
UNABLE TO ATTEND CHURCH: Anyone    
unable to attend church due to illness or care of 
someone, please call the rectory or parish office.  
Rev. Daniel E. Moreno will arrange for  
Communion to be brought to you.   
 
For the anointing of the sick please call  
Fr. Daniel at the rectory at (508) 943-0470.  
Thank you. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

DATE TIME  INTENTION 

Saturday 
November 25 

  

 
4:00 
PM 

 Shirley McKinley  
15th Anniversary  
By Alan & Mary  
McKinley 

Sunday 
November 26 

 
 
8:00 
AM 

 Lloyd Edith & Bruce 
Goodnow  
By Gloria Goodnow 

Sunday    
November 26 

 
 

10:30
AM 

 
Teresa Ciesla  
By the family  

Monday   
November 27 

 
7:30  
AM 

 
Theresa Ozaniak  
By her Husband 

Tuesday 
November 28 

 
7:30 
AM 

 
Bernard Albetski 
By his daughters 

 
Tuesday 
November 28 

 
7:00 
PM 

 
Mass for the sick 
and several intentions   

 
Wednesday 
November 29 

 
 

7:30 
AM 

 

Holy Mass 

Thursday 
November 23 

 
7:30 
AM 

 
Holy Mass 
 

Saturday 
December 2 

  

 
4:00 
PM 

 Mary Beth Benton  
By Bonnie and Frank 
Plankey  

Sunday 
December 3 

 
 
8:00 
AM 

 Kathryn Mitchell By 
mother Rita & Kathy 
Coman 

Sunday    
December 3 

 
 

10:30
AM 

 Ed, Ann and Margaret 
Duffner and Normand 
Plante By Gary and 
Mary Plante 

Week of November 25-26, 2023 



We pray for those who have 
 gone before us: 

 
Mary Jeffers 

 We pray for those in need of continued 
prayers:   

 
 

JoAnn & Matt, Sandi, Monique, Susan, Mason, 
Becky, Ross, Dana & Family, Carol, John, 
Monique, Guissepe, Lisa, Michael, Mary, 
Lorraine, Karen, Henry, Phil, Michael, James, 
Sue, Amanda, Ziad, Carole. Andrea, Gordie, 
Steve, Paul, Donald, JeanGuy, Johnathan, 
Helen, Kathy, Joe & Judy, Olivia, Marcia, John, 
Nick, Landen, Deb, Tammy, Jim, Alan, Gloria, 
Steve, Christina, Carollee, Patty, George, Niko, 
Nicholas, , Maryjane, Kole, Bryce & Bryce’s 
family, Brady & Brady’s family. 
  
We pray for all who need a healing prayer 
and the innocent victims of war. 

We pray to the Lord.  Amen 

PARISH STAFF 
 
 

FR. Daniel E. Moreno  PASTOR 
(508) 943-0470-Rectory            

Email:  fr.moreno.parish@outlook.com 
 

DCN. William White  DEACON 
(cell: 508-414-1340)  

Email wwhite148@gmail.com 
 

Bernice Albetski  Admin. Asst. 
Email:  stanthonypaduadudley@gmail.com 

508-949-0335 Office  
 

Deborah Johnson  Bookkeeper  
 

Mrs. Mary Plante   Religious Education 
Email:  stanthonyofpaduareled@gmail.com 

 

Mrs. Carol  Rossetti Organist & Choir   
Director (860) 208-3757  

Email crossetti25@gmail.com 
 

Mr. Paul Grzyb  Cemetery Care 
Call the Parish Office 

 
************************************** 
 

   PARISH OFFICE                   RECTORY 
Phone: 508-949-0335          Phone: 508-943-0470 
Fax:     508-943-5663  
 

Parish Email:  
stanthonypaduadudley@gmail.com 

St. Anthony of Padua Website  
www.stanthony-dudley.org 

 
Office Hours:   

Monday-Wednesday-Friday 
8am-1pm 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF 
THE UNIVERSE  

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the 
Universe  
 

“…whatever you did for one of the least of 
my brothers, you did for me.” (MATTHEW 
25:40)  
          Most of us are generous when it’s 
convenient for us.  We are generous when 
we have the time or the money.  But, real 
generosity is the opposite of that.  It means 
giving of one’s time, money, compassion, 
forgiveness or mercy when it’s not 
convenient to us, when it’s not on our 
schedule, but on the other person’s 
timeline. 



Upcoming Events 
 

December 2 Mini-spiritual retreat based on 
the movie “nefarious”.  Beginning at 11am 
and ending with the 4pm Mass. Call to sign 
up! 
 

December 3: Religious Education  
Grade K-4(9:00am-10:15am) with Mass at 
10:30 
 

December 3: Local caroling with the 
St Elizabeth Ann Seton Society  
Please join us at 1:00 PM at  
Brookside Rehabilitation and 
Healthcare Center  
11 Pontiac Avenue, Webster, MA 
Reindeer antlers are welcome! 
 

December 8: Solemnity of the Immaculate 
Conception, Patroness of the United 
States of America 
            Mass at 7:30 
 

December 10: Religious Education Grade 
5-8 9:00am-10:15am) with 10:30 Mass 
attendance. 
Grade 9 & 10 Start with 10:30am Mass-1pm 
 

December 14: Compassionate Fr iends 
7pm 
 

December 17:  St. Elizabeth Ann Seton  
Society Coffee Social at 9am  
 

December 25: Christmas Day 
Masses 
   On the 24th: 

8am & 10:30am 
          4pm & 11pm 
      On the 25th   10:30am 
 

January 7: after  the 10:30am Mass we 
will have a visit from Brother Paul to tell us 
about the pilgrimage to Italy. 

 Collection for Abby's House  
Welcome Kits 

 
The St Elizabeth Ann Seton Society is  
sponsoring a collection of small,  
travel-sized containers of items to be  
included in the Welcome Kits for Abby's 
House clients.  They have requested that 
items be unscented or lightly scented.  
 
White collection baskets will be at each 
door with a poster listing items required. 
 

Thank you for your generous donations to 
help these clients! 

Choir Rehearsal  
          Every Thursday 
 6:30-8:30.  

Christmas Gift Tags are here! 
 
Visit our Giving Trees 
 

Pick a Tag. Or 2! 
 

Shop for the gifts listed on the tag. 
 

Return Unwrapped  to the church office by 
Dec 13. 
 

Preferably in a bag 
with the tag firmly 
attached to the 
outside. 
 
Feel good about 
sharing your 
Christmas spirit 
with others! 
 



ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA 

Monthly and Year-to-Date Operating Statement 

October 2023 

(Fiscal Year:  September 1st through August 31st) 

       

   Month of  Fiscal  

   

October 
2023  Year-to-Date  

       

TOTAL REVENUE    $        28,139    $        50,159   

Less: EXPENDITURES       

   Church Expenses   

                
10,737   

                 
22,003   

   Rectory Expenses   

                   
2,060   

                    
4,543   

   Parish Hall Expenses   

                           
-     

                            
-     

   Religious Ed Expenses   

                   
1,335   

                    
3,063   

   Fringe Benefits   

                   
1,244   

                    
2,551   

   Office Expenses   

                   
2,565   

                    
6,344   

   Parish Committee Expenses   

                           
-     

                        
110   

TOTAL EXPENDITURES    $        17,940    $        38,614   

SURPLUS (DEFICIT)    $        10,199    $        11,545   



   
           

      
           

MONEY MATTERS 
Each month every Parish in our Diocese is assessed a “Budget Billing” which includes such 

  Budgeted Cathedraticum   Property Insurance     

  
Priest’s Retirement 

 
Workers’ Compensation 

Insurance     

  
Custodial Care 

 
Communication Ministry 

Assessment     
           

  

The Cathedraticum (discussed in our last “Money Matters” posting) is the annual assessment that 
is charged to parishes to support Diocesan goals and expenses.  Preist’s Retirement and Custodial 
Care is to support our retired priests that have served this Diocese with such great dedication over 
the years.  The insurances are negotiated at the diocesan level and charged to each parish based 
on their properties and workforce – this ensures each parish is properly covered in the event of 

accident or injury.  Finally, the Communication Ministry Assessment helps to subsidize our Dioce-
san newspaper and other Diocesan-wide communication efforts.   

           

  

This year, St. Anthony of Padua’s assessment is $3,664 per month.  We can all take pride in the fact 
that our Parish is not and never has been late with any of these budgeted payments as well as nev-
er being in debt to the Diocese for not paying these expenses.  Many Parishes cannot boast such a 

track record!  It is directly through your generosity this is possible!   
                  



Dear parishioners,  

May the peace of Christ be with you.  

The parish is planning a pilgrimage to Rome, Assisi and Padua in which we can visit the 
places that are relevant to our faith.  Let us all look forward to this great opportunity and 
visit our patron Saint who has I interceded so many times for us.  

- Father Daniel 



Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers: 
 

 Our Mission as Extraordinary Eucha-
ristic Ministers at St. Anthony is to   partici-
pate in the sharing of the body and blood 
of Jesus Christ with the parish     communi-
ty. 
 Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers 
serve our Shut-in parishioners, those in our 
local Nursing Homes and our parishioners 
every weekend as you come together to 
receive Holy Communion.  
 We are welcoming parishioners that 
would like to join our Ministry to serve  
Holy Communion on Saturday at 4pm mass 
or Sunday at 8am or 10:30am mass on a  
rotating weekend  schedule.   
 
For more information, please contact  
Father Daniel, Deacon Bill or Charlie & Julie 
Brown at email:   jabrown156@gmail.com 

SVDP WEBSTER/DUDLEY, MA 
Call for Assistance  

 
The  Society of the St. Vincent de Paul are 
here to help you in many ways. If you need  
assistance please call: 1-508-213-5536   
 Leave a clear message with your 
name and phone number 
 
People helping people in our community.  

Attention 
 On Saturday, December 2nd we will 
have a mini-spiritual retreat based on the 
movie “nefarious”.  
 We will watch the movie together and 
have reflections and conversation about the 
effects of evil on society. 
 Sign-ups will be available at the parish 
office or at the sacristy. 

UPDATE on our  
 

Need and Offering Boards 
 
The Boards will be placed at the side 
entrances to the church.  
 
Please check them out and familiarize 
yourself with them.  A couple of 
EXAMPLES of postings will be on the top 
of the boards.   
 
Below the boards is a handout explaining 
how they work.  Please take one and be sure 
to check out the boards each week on your 
way in or out of church.   

Ceiling of the Sistine Chapel 



Christmas Festival in Worcester 

St. Christopher Church, 950 West 
Boylston St., Worcester (next to Stop & 
Shop) will host its annual Christmas 
Festival on Saturday, Dec. 2 from 9 a.m. to 
3 p.m. For more information, call St. 
Christopher Church at 508-853-1492.  

Caroling and Cookies in Worcester 
 
Join the Emmaus Ministry on the front steps 
of St. George Church for Caroling, Cookies, 
and Cocoa on Sunday, Dec. 3 beginning at 
6:00 pm with Caroling followed by Cookies 
& Cocoa in the Church Hall.  
 
"The best way to spread Christmas cheer is 
singing loud for all to hear." – Buddy   
 
 

Questions? please call 508-854-0864 or 
email emmaus.stgeorge@gmail.com. 

Christmas Faire in Spencer 
 
Mary, Queen of the Rosary Parish invites 
you to their Christmas Faire, Saturday,  
Dec. 2 from 8:30 am—2:30 pm at 7 
Church Street, Spencer.  

March for Life Registration 
deadline approaching!  

 

There’s still time to register for the bus trip 
to the 51st annual March for Life in 
Washington, DC on Friday, Jan. 19, 
2024!  Buses will leave from St. Paul’s 
Cathedral on Thursday, Jan. 18 following 
the Respect Life Mass at 7:30 p.m., and 
will travel to the Basilica of National 
Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in 
Washington, DC in time for Friday 
morning Mass followed by the March for 
Life at noon. Buses will return to Worcester 
immediately following the March, arriving 
back at St. Paul at approximately 1:00 a.m. 
on Saturday, Jan. 20.  Cost is $125 per 
seat. Registration deadline is December 
15.   
For more details and to download registration 
forms, visit www.worcesterdiocese.org/respect-
life or contact the Respect Life Office at 508-929-
4311 or email aledoux@worcesterdiocese.org.   

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzFFuwyAMANDTwN8iG0xMP_jYT-7BwDTRaIgIFertp13g5cBoDZOWgAyARN499B4s2AzMnIBcWsGTuAQrlgesP86L10cwYCwirkiGLS42uuzZOiqZMbqiCEpt6fdsQ5bUXrqGfYxL2W9lNmW2OecyW09yD-n5aEluWVp_KrN1uS9J46seRXQP94jn2Nv5uWJ-x_zOVT6K4PmKR_2X_wIAAP__j0M8Kg
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzFFuwyAMANDTwN8iG0xMP_jYT-7BwDTRaIgIFertp13g5cBoDZOWgAyARN499B4s2AzMnIBcWsGTuAQrlgesP86L10cwYCwirkiGLS42uuzZOiqZMbqiCEpt6fdsQ5bUXrqGfYxL2W9lNmW2OecyW09yD-n5aEluWVp_KrN1uS9J46seRXQP94jn2Nv5uWJ-x_zOVT6K4PmKR_2X_wIAAP__j0M8Kg
mailto:aledoux@worcesterdiocese.org








  

212 W Main St  
Dudley, MA, MA 01571  
Owner:  Mary Daniels 

P: (508) 943-9775 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Forget-Me-
Nots-Flowers-Gifts- 

Forget Me Nots Flowers & 
Gifts 

Florist in Dudley,  
Massachusetts 

33 Schofield Ave. Dudley, MA 01571 
Phone: (508) 943-6100  

Email: bartelmark@charter.net 

Mark R. Bartel, Director  

Roland P. Malboeuf & John P. Hickey 

Directors of Funerals 

 

 

Sitkowski, Malboeuf  
& Hickey Funeral Home 

Scanlon Funeral  
Service 

 
 
 

Smaller size Ad 
 

OR HERE 
$7 

(per month) 

 
 

Business Card Size 
 
 

OR HERE 
$10 

(per month) 

 
 
 

Quarter Page Ad: 
(Size of 2 Business Cards) 

 
OR HERE 

$35 
(per month) 

BUSINESS ADS: 2023  
 

The Business Ads are a per monthly rate.     
If you would like your Ad to stay in for the 
whole year please multiply by 12 months.  
please make your check  payable to:   
 

St. Anthony of Padua  
24 Dudley Hill Rd. 
Dudley, MA 01571 

 

Please put in the memo:  Bulletin Ad 
 

Thank you to all who support our parish   
bulletin printing expenses.   
Your sponsorship is greatly appreciated. 


